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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 22, 2009

TO: Honorable Veronica Gonzales, Chair, House Committee on Border & Intergovernmental 
Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2483 by Pickett (Relating to the repeal of the authority for the establishment and 
administration of the Border Health Institute in the city of El Paso.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The provisions of the bill repeal the authority for the establishment and administration of the Border 
Health Institute in the City of El Paso. The Higher Education Coordinating Board assumes that the bill 
reflects the Institute’s success in fulfilling its original purpose and that its coordinating role is no 
longer needed.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 720 The University of Texas System Administration, 781 Higher Education 
Coordinating Board
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